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Dear Sir/Madam, 
Please find attached my response to the consultation regarding the VOWH new Local Plan 2031, as detailed 
here:http://www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/services-and-advice/planning-and-building/planning-policy/new-local-plan-2031 
Note that it is not possible to sign each Part B when sending via e-mail, so please consider each of the 23 separate Part B sections to be signed by 
me. 
Kind regards, 
Paul BeasleyResident of Chilton             




